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States, Tribes, and territories that intend to participate in the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) UIC 
Class VI grant program must submit a Letter of Intent to participate identifying the specific agency that 
will administer the Class VI program. Below is a template that can be used. 

 

Subject Line: Letter of Intent from [INSERT STATE/TRIBE/TERRITORY NAME] for the 
Underground Injection Control Class VI grant program 

Dear Administrator Regan: 

On behalf of the [state/tribe/territory] of [INSERT STATE/TRIBE/TERRITORY NAME], I 
submit this email as notice of intent to participate in the UIC Class VI grant program as 
authorized and appropriated under the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. The [INSERT 
STATE/TRIBE/TERRITORY AGENCY] will apply for and/or administer the Class VI primacy 
program. 

 

Please send any following up information pertaining to the grant program to the 
following: 

 Name:  
 Phone number: 
 Email:  
 Mailing address: 

 

Responses should be directed to William Bates at bates.william@epa.gov or: 

 William Bates 
 US Environmental Protection Agency 
 1200 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 
 MC: 4606M 
 Washington, DC 20460 

mailto:bates.william@epa.gov

